10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 22 March 1984

L Coumclars,

The Prime Minister has asked me to-thank you for your
recent message expressing your confidence and trust in
Sir Rex Hunt as Civil Commissioner. The Prime Minister was
grateful for your message and will be taking it fully into
account in reaching a decision on how long Sir Rex should
stay in Port Stanley. She also agrees with your view that
the Civil Commissioner must be someone who is able to gain
the confidence of the people of the Falklands. We shall be
in direct touch with Sir Rex Hunt about his future in due

course.
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The Members of the Falkland Islands Executive and Legislative
Councils




10 DOWNING STREET

PRIME MINISTER

I attach a message which
the Falkland Islands Councillors
have sent to you about Sir Rex

e

Hunt, together with a reply

-
Wwhich I would send in your name.
-

Agreé_;eply?

22 March 1984
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